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7 August 2006
Dear Colleague
Data collection on Pest Free Areas (PFAs) 
in support of the 
IPPC Feasibility Study on the International Recognition of PFAs


You will recall that one of the outcomes of ICPM-7 (2005) was that a feasibility study be undertaken on the international recognition of pest free areas.  Although a proposal for the composition of a Working Group and its terms of reference was prepared for approval by CPM-1 (2006), the CPM decided the IPPC Secretariat should first undertake a survey to ascertain the degree and extent to which pest free areas were being used as a phytosanitary measure by contracting parties.

We would appreciate it if you could please ensure that the appropriate person(s) in your organisation receives and completes the survey we have developed for this purpose.  In completing the form there are some points that should be noted: 

· The survey is only concerned with pest free areas as defined by ISPM 5: (Glossary of phytosanitary terms as terms), i.e.  “An area in which a specific pest does not occur as demonstrated by scientific evidence and in which, where appropriate, this condition is being officially maintained”.  The survey is not seeking information on pest free production sites, places of production, etc.

· If specific information (e.g. cost of establishment) is not available, please still complete the form to the extent possible.  We would rather receive incomplete information on PFAs than none at all.

· Complete a survey form for each pest free area in your country.


This survey can be found at http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.asp?u=550332412304. It would be highly desirable to complete this survey on-line as this significantly reduces the workload on the IPPC Secretariat as all the information will be available electronically in one place and format. However, should this be impossible, please contact David Nowell at Dave.Nowell@fao.org or +39-06-57052034 and an electronic or paper version will be despatched to you.

Can you please complete this survey before 30 September 2006.
Thank you very much for your assistance.


Yours sincerely,

N.A. van der Graaff

Secretary

International Plant Protection Convention 
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